
Good Morning, 
The Library is submitting a grant application to cfep ( Community Facility Enhancement Program 
) The request is for funding to upgrade the ceiling lighting in the Children's area.  The current 
lighting has been in place for over 20 years, and is not suitable as well as not safe. The Library is 
requesting a Letter of Support to include with application.  
 
Thanks, 
Leslie 
 
Leslie Price 
Director 
Cold Lake Public Library 
director@library.coldlake.ab.ca 
(780) 594-7425 
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